DRAFT

Minutes of the September 25, 2018 meeting of the Washington Historic Preservation Commission.
The meeting was called to order at 4:35 p.m. at the Washington City Hall conference room.
Members present: Brent Goken, Mary Kerr, Dan Phillips, and Leri Slonneger

Members absent: Dan Bagley, Walter Ruppman, and Nancy Silverthorn

Also present: Jon Oliphant

Mr. Phillips made a motion to approve the August 2, 2018 Commission meeting minutes. Second by Ms.
Kerr. Motion approved 4-0.

The new business was to review the Certificate of Appropriateness that was filed by Mr. Brock Heider
for a new projecting sign near The Blacksmith at 101-103 Washington Square. Mr. Heider proposes to
erect an approximately 4.5'x30” sign near where the Denhart’s building moves away from the sidewalk.
The sign would be identical to the sign currently located above the entrance to The Blacksmith. It was
noted that the sign would be at least 10’ above the sidewalk in order to meet the zoning code
regulations. All other zoning code regulations would be met. The Commissioners felt that the sign
would be a solid complement to other signage within the Square historic district. Mr. Phillips made a
motion to accept the sign as proposed. Mr. Goken second. Motion approved 4-0.

The meeting adjourned at 4:55pm. The next meeting date will be at a time and location to be
determined.

Respectfully submitted,

Jon Oliphant



